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MAY 2019 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Important Dates: 
May Class Fees Due  

May 15th  
(late fees applied after 10 

days) 
All balances MUST be paid for 

your child to participate at 
rehearsal and be in the recital. 

 

 
No Classes May 27th in 

observance of Memorial Day  
 

 
End of the Season 2019 

Recital 
Rehearsal-Friday, June 7th  

Staggered Times: Check your 
gold Recital “What to Know” 

sheet 
Recital-Saturday, June 8th   

@ 2 p.m. at the CL Overturf 
Auditorium, Admission $5 

Parents are required to purchase 
tickets in advance starting 5/20 

 
USAGA will be closed June 

10th through 14th in 
preparations for Summer 

Classes!!  

 
First day of  

Summer Classes  
is June 17th  

Summer Schedule will be posted 
soon! If your child will be taking 
classes this summer, please sign 
up at the front desk or on your 

parent portal 

 
TIGHTS 
All students (girls) need Suntan 
Footless tights. They can be 
purchased online through our 
website (color-dark tan if 
ordering through USAGA site).  
Footed or conversion will work 
also (footed will need to be cut) 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! 
We need volunteers during and 
after rehearsal setting up and 
decorating as well as before, 
during and after the show.  If 
you could help please let Jessica 
know at the studio or text her at 
972-7833. We need several 
people to help set up Friday 
night as well as Saturday 
morning. We also need helpers 
in the band room assisting 
students with costumes, lining 
students up for group pictures 
and to go onstage, show 
lighting, concessions 
(rehearsal/recital),etc. 
 
RECITAL PHOTOS 
Individual Photos-June 7th  
This year we will be having 
taken on Friday, June 7th. If you 
would like to have your child’s 
photos taken, please bring their 
costumes with you. Students will 
NOT be allowed to rehearse in 
costumes! 
 Group Photos-June 8th 
All classes will have a group 
photo taken just before their 
class goes on stage (in the band 
room). All classes will have a 
group photo taken for USAGA 
to keep as a memory of the 
recital. Parents may also 
purchase one as well. 
Package prices and time slots will 
be available soon. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER SESSION 
Classes begin June 17th. 
The summer schedule will be 
posted on the website very soon. 
If you have any questions 
regarding where your child 
should be placed this summer, 
please ask Michel or Jessica. We 
strongly encourage students to 
take classes in the summer even 
if you are planning vacation. 
Students lose their skills if they 
are not constantly working on 
them and will be behind come 
fall.  
 
PRIVATE LESSONS 
Does your child have a 
gymnastic or dance skill they 
would like to master and are 
really close? Schedule a private 
lesson or two to help them a 
little more than their regular 
class. See Michel and Jessica and 
get on their calendar. 
 
USAGA Birthday Parties 

 
Have your next party at USAGA 
We do all the work from set up, 
decorate, entertaining, cleanup 
(what’s not to like?) Come see us 
for prices and information. 
 
 

 
 
We want to Thank You all for 
an Awesome Season and hope 
everyone has a Great Summer!        
  

 - USAGA Staff  


